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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD 

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL  

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 5th DECEMBER 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 12th DECEMBER 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Chair advise what the current position is in respect of pay talks with public sector workers 

regarding the 2023 pay awards? 

 

 
 

Answer 

 

All collective groups have submitted their pay claims. All collective groups have been met with and 

negotiations remain on-going with further meetings scheduled within the next two weeks.  

 

Meetings to date: 

 

2 x Manual Workers 

2 x Consultants / Doctors 

2 x Prison 

2 x Police 

1 x Fire 

1 x Education Leaders (Head Teachers) 

1 x Teachers 

1 x Civil Servants 

1 x Nurses 

 

 

 


